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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself as the new Principal of Landau Forte 
QEMS and Sixth Form. Having spent my first week within the academy, it has been 
wonderful meeting some of the students. I have been impressed with their attitude and love 
of the school. I have already been into many of their lessons and over the coming weeks 
will be dropping into many more to see their learning in action.  
 
In addition, I will be meeting with groups of students to gather their views of their school and 
how we may work together to create an outstanding provision. I have already had the 
opportunity to work with the staff at QEMS and the Sixth Form and I have been so inspired 
by their determination and desire to support our students however they can.  
 
Your views as parents are integral to this next stage of our development and I am keen to 
hear your views and ideas, to give me a sense of what we can do to build on the great 
achievements so far. To this end I will be offering two open door surgeries for parents to 
book in an appointment to meet for a one to one session. These slots have been 
provisionally made for Thursday 10 June 2021 between 1400 – 1700 and Monday 14 June 
2021, between 0900 - 1100. To book a meeting please email with dates/time preferences 
to my PA, Mrs D Jordan  - djordan@lfatsf.org.uk so that she can liaise with you to book the 
meeting.   
 
I am passionate about creating challenging and aspirational experiences for our students 
at Landau Forte QEMS and Sixth form and I am really excited by the opportunity ahead of 
me. There is such potential within Landau Forte QEMS and the Sixth Form and I am looking 
forward to working with students and parents and leading the school in the next stage of its 
journey.    
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 

Mrs K Adams 
Principal 
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